
The Shop Steward
Meeting
will be held on
Monday, January 14.

Please join us at 4:30 p.m. at the
CUPE Local 30 Meeting Hall.

Located at
10425 Princess Elizabeth Avenue

There will be a presentation 
by the National Representative

We encourage all
Shop Stewards to attend
and take part in your
Union’s Business.

Your CUPE Local 30
Membership Card must
be presented “at the door.”


